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Subject: Expression of Interest for PMQC Placement Interview 

 

Government of India has initiated the “Skill Development” programme for the employability of young 

Indians in the industries and other stakeholders. In view of increasing global competition many industries 

are going for ISO certification and implementing quality system. In the same perspective, CSIR-NPL, 

being ‘National Measurement Institute’ of the country, therefore, has started a ‘One-year Certification 

Course in Precision Measurements and Quality Control (PMQC)’ in the year 2018 under the ‘CSIR 

Integrated Skill Initiative’ programme where the participants are being trained in the area of precision 

measurements and quality system especially in ISO/IEC 17025.  

 

This course would provide skilled manpower to ‘National Accreditation Board for Testing and 

Calibration Laboratories (NABL)’, legal metrology, accredited calibration & testing laboratories and 

industries. In today’s competitive world, in order to maintain the quality of products and reduce the 

rejection ratio, it is essential that the staff working in quality control must have knowledge on precision 

measurement and quality system. We have received very good feedback from the employers of last year 

batch (2017-18) placed in accredited laboratories and industries. 

 

In the last quarter of the PMQC course, the participants are required to undergo the industrial training in 

accredited calibration & testing laboratories or Indian industries for the partial fulfillment of the course. 

This will provide a good opportunity to participants of PMQC course to understand the requirement of 

industries and accredited laboratories while Industry and accredited laboratories may take benefits from 

energetic and passionate young minds.  

 

Interested institute / industries / accredited laboratory can email to satish.rfic@gmail.com, 

singhsp3@nplindia.org and copy to hrd@nplindia.org by 1st November 2019. The tentative dates for the 

placement interview of PMQC students are 7th November and 8th November, 2019.  
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